
  Project Healthy Living, an all- volunteer Lake of the Ozarks 501c-3 nonprofit, has 

recently been focused on compiling information and a list of local, qualified 

professionals that deal with mental health. Today’s world and other factors have 

increased the number of people struggling emotionally and our goal is to provide 

sources of help for those people. Hopefully, the attached brochure is a tool you 

can use to reach as many people as possible. Dr. Gerry Williams- Chairperson 


